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September 24, 2019
TO: County EMA Directors
FROM: Brian Hastings
Director
SUBJECT: Federal EMPG Funding for FY 2019

Attached are the subaward agreements for the FY 2019 Emergency Management Performance Grant (EMPG). Subaward agreements
have been modified to reflect federal requirements set forth in the Code of Federal Regulations at 2 C.F.R. Part 200. This funding is
being subawarded to your county in support of comprehensive planning processes that seek to enhance emergency management and
catastrophic planning capabilities. The funding is to be utilized in accordance with the “FY 2019 Emergency Management Performance
Grants Program Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFA).” This NOFA can be obtained by visiting the following website
https://www.fema.gov/media-library-data/1555007400063-

712e02822d6ec4fef35£3af5£2266eb8/FY 2019 EMPG NOFO FINAL2 508.pdf,

Please sign and initial all copies and return one original to our office, Attn: Jared Stewart for execution. Once your cooperative
agreement is mailed back to us, AEMA personnel will process any outstanding claims for payment.

AEMA appreciates your agency’s efforts and dedication to ensuring that your jurisdiction is prepared for all incidents/accidents that
may occur. We hope that this funding will help to further your emergency management capability.

If you have any financial questions, please contact Jared Stewart at (205) 280-2242, jared.stewart@ema.alabama.gov.

Enclosure(s)



